
 

November Newsletter 2022        

Important Notes 
 

• All through November the 

classes will be singing the 

song “Albuquerque Turkey”.  

It is about a turkey 

campaigning for pizza on 

Thanksgiving Day.  Our lunch 

that day will be one big pizza 

party in the Rangers room.   

• Hats, gloves, coats, snow 

pants and boots are needed 

daily to keep your child 

comfortable outside.  We go 

outside every day when the 

weather is above 0 degrees 

with the wind chill factored in.  

Tuffo Suits are available to 

help them stay warm and dry.  

Please sign up for one for your 

child if you have not already. 
• Please label EVERYTHING!  
• On your child’s barn day 

please make sure you are 

dressing them appropriately 

for the weather and please 

have your child dropped off 

by 8:45 am so that they can 

participate in the whole barn 

day experience.   
• Make sure your child 

decorates their turkey feather 

and adds it to our school 

turkey.  We love to watch 

how big he gets and all that 

we are thankful for.  
 

 

 

 

 
                                      Dates to Remember 
 
Nov. 2nd  Harrison early release 

 

Nov. 3rd – 4th  Johnsburg No School No Rangers Pre-K 

these days 

Nov. 4th  Richmond Early Release 

Nov. 6th  Daylight Saving Time Ends – move your 

clocks back one hour. 

 

Nov. 8th All districts no school/No Rangers Pre-K 

this day- Election Day 

 

Nov. 11th  Veteran’s Day 

 

Nov. 14th  Scholastic Due 

 

Nov 14th  Turkey Feathers Due 

 

Nov 16th Deputy Tim having lunch with the 

Explorers.  Harrison early release 1:45 

 

Nov 23rd                Albuquerque Turkey Pizza Party-             

 

Nov 21-25th  No School for Richmond all week 

 

Nov. 23-25th  No school for Johnsburg & Harrison/No 

Rangers Pre-K these days 

 

Nov 24*-25th  NSEC Closed for Thanksgiving Break 

Don’t forget to check out our 

NSEC Buy, Sell, Trade FB page!!! 

 
SCAN THE QR CODE ABOVE! 

 

 



 

Classroom Teacher Changes Continue 
  

 

 

  

 

  Ranger’s Pre-K       Rangers School Age          Rangers School Age 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Ms. Jylian                          Ms. Amanda                          Ms. Mandy  

Classroom Teacher Changes      

Little Sprouts 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Ms. Megan 

Ms. Megan has joined Ms. Connie! 

We are excited to watch her use her wonderful 
                            teaching skills in the 2’s! 

Explorers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  
             Ms. Sarah 
*Ms. Sarah has moved from the Little Sprouts 

               room into the explorers room with Ms. Melissa! 

         we are so excited for her to be in the 3’s! 

 

 Classroom Teacher Changes        

     
        Assistant Director  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    Ms. Danni 

 

Explorers Afternoon     Frontiers Afternoon 

 

 

 

 

 

 
     Ms. Maddy   Ms. Danica 

 

 
 

WE ARE SO 

EXCITED FOR ALL 

THESE NEW 

FACES AND 

INTERNAL 

CHANGES IN THE 

CENTER!!       

https://freepngimg.com/png/35960-falling-leaves-file
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


  

NSEC is closed 
Thursday November 

24th & Friday 

November 25th for 

Thanksgiving Break 

Friday December 23rd, 

and Monday 

December 26th,  

Friday December 30th 

and Monday January 

2nd.  

 

  

Fall Fun!! 
2022 

Check out 
our 

Facebook 
page for 
more fall 
photos!  

 Our THANKFUL Turkey 
 

It is tradition at NSEC to display a very 

large turkey in the hallway. The one 

thing that is missing is all his feathers!  

  

Look for your child’s turkey feather that 

was sent home to be decorated and write 

what they are THANKFUL for.  Bring 

them back in, so we can add them to our 

turkey.  It is so fun to see all the great 

blessings our families have.  Feathers 

should be returned by Nov. 14th.  May 

we add that we are so THANKFUL for 

all of you and your children.  We are 

thoroughly blessed.   

 

               

Christmas Charity 
 

 

 

 

It is that time of year that many families seek out 

charity donations with a giving heart.  We would 

like to suggest a few that are meaningful to the 

center. 

 

 This year we are once again participating in a toy 

drive.   

Chase’n for a Cure 

Chase’s Annual Toy Drive for the Children’s Hospital 

of Wisconsin 

Please see the attached flyer to this email for 

further details on the drive.    

A drop box will be provided soon.  

Drop off dates are from  

11/11/2022- 12/12/2022  
 

In addition to the toy drive, we would like to 

suggest St. Jude’s Children’s Hospital 

(www.stjude.org ) along with Ronald McDonald 

House Charities(www.RMHC.org) .  Both are 

essential to families with children enduring their 

fight against cancer and other illnesses.  

 

 

http://www.stjude.org/
http://www.rmhc.org/


 

Haunted Woods Trick or Treating 

 


